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Dear BFC, 

Greetings brothers and sisters! 

Last week, we sent out a survey asking everyone to help fill out a document called The Offering Table. In 

order to explain what this document is in depth, I would like to invite every one to join us for a Zoom call 

this Saturday, April 4th at 1pm. 

During this call, we will explain the purpose behind The Offering Table, the new data system that will be 

used to report to Headquarters and the National leaders. Please make it if you can, however, we will also 

upload a PowerPoint presentation later for those who can not make it. 

Here is the link to the Zoom call: zoom,us/j/249188710 

Here is the number if dialing by phone: +1 646 876 9923 US (New York) 

Please enter this meeting ID: 249 188 710 

Please download the Zoom app if you can! 

Hope to see you all there! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Kone 


